
       
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS 

 

 

Ref No- Cir/EYC-KG/2021-22/No.3                  Date- 04.06.2021 

To: The Parents (EYP 2 to Sr Kg) 

From: The Principal 

Subject: Reminder for Outstanding First Installment Fees 2021-22 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 
Hope you are safe and doing well.  
 
With the school reopening timeline drawing closer we are all excited to welcome our 
students to their new class and to a whole new experience once again. 
 
This is to share a gentle reminder to you to pay the first installment of the fees for the 
Academic year 2021-2022 which is already due and needs your immediate attention towards 
making the payment. 
Please refer to the fee’s circular for the details and the amount that needs to be paid as the 
first installment. 
 
If you have any further queries to the same, please feel free to check in with the counselors 
at the school office as soon as possible. 
 
Thank you.  
 
Best regards, 

 

 

Mrs. Sharmistha Chakraborty 

Principal  

Redbricks Early Years Centre and Pre-school  

  

 


